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 The November 5, 2022, episode of Hope in the Wild was rescheduled to air on November 6, 2022, 

just outside of the FCC’s Core hours, at 5:30 AM.  Due to CBS’s Sports programming schedule, there was 

no other available time period within the FCC’s Core hours within seven (7) days of the preemption date.  

Although the preemption information is listed in the report, this episode is not included in the total hours 

and times for Hope in the Wild. 

 


